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21st April 2021 

Public Consultation Evening 

Tuesday 27th April 2021 

4.30 pm to 7.00 pm  
(Pre-booking of appointments is essential) 

 
A planning application for the School expansion project including a new two-storey teaching block, 

removal of temporary buildings, provision of two temporary buildings, installation of an external lift 

to Bronte Building and the creation of vehicle access to the southern boundary of the site has now 

been validated by the City of York Council and is available for viewing and comment on 

https://planningaccess.york.gov.uk/online-applications and search by entering the following 

reference number 21/00737/FULM. 

 

The School appreciates the level of local interest this application has attracted however, we remain 

conscious of the current Covid 19 legislation concerning access to the school by the general public.   

 

To ensure we accommodate as many people as possible at a consultation event, we will be offering 

10-minute bookable slots to view larger scale plans that have been submitted and are accessible as 

detailed above.   

 

Appointments can be booked via the consultation@fulford.york.sch.uk email address or telephone 

Esta Ismail, PA to the Headteacher and CEO on 01904 633300.   NOTE: Appointments will be allocated 

on a first come first served basis only. 

 

Appointment slots will be restricted to one social bubble at a time so please ensure you adhere to this 

when booking your slot. We request that you name all those attending to enable the school to comply 

with our internal risk assessment for ‘track and trace’ if required.   

 

The event will be signposted and held in the Sports Hall at the rear of the school with a strict one-way 

system in place.  It is essential that those visiting adhere to current legislation requiring the wearing 

of facemasks in indoor spaces and observe the 2-metre separation rule with those outside of your 

bubble.  Hand sanitising stations will be available at the entrance and exit of the Sports Hall.   

 

In accordance with Covid guidelines, we are required to prepare the Sports Hall for use by our students 

the following day, the event will therefore close promptly at 7:00 pm. We would therefore request 

you respect your 10-minute time slot to enable as many people to access the event as possible.  

 

Many thanks 

 
Steve Lewis  
 

Headteacher, Fulford School 
CEO, South York MAT 
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